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News 

Hope everyone is staying strong at this hard time.  James Ardiel is taking 
every precaution necessary to keep our little ones safe. We are in good 

hands.  On a brighter note, we are happy to announce that the profits 

from the Donut sale, Pink shirt day and Popcorn sales, we were able to 
buy $2000 of supplies for the Library. The library will receive 16 Ozobot 

Evos. We are so excited and want to thank each and every one of you 

who helped to contribute to our School.  Next up we will have Newfield 
in May, so stay tuned for that. Over the next few months, we are going 

to have a get to know your PAC team on Facebook. Make sure you 

follow us at James Ardiel Parent Advisory Council Society to get to know 
us. Have any ideas, hit us up at the email below or join us on your next 

zoom meeting.  

 

What the Pac does 

The PAC team plays a huge role in contributing to a positive school 

experience.  Whether we are raising money for school events, such as 

our yearly musical performance, or updating the courtyard the PAC is 

there!  We ensure that our classrooms are supplied with the tools 

that our teachers and children need to succeed, and even those 

moments that need to be commemorated.  We organize courses and 

workshops such as our Babysitting Course, to make sure that our 

children, continue to grow and learn.  These are just a few of the things 

that we do!  

 

Come Join Pac 

Regardless of the amount of time you can contribute, we would love to 

have you.  Together we will help our school thrive.  We are a friendly 

bunch, and we cannot wait to have you!  Check out our Facebook 

page for our latest updates.  Meetings are held on Zoom every third 

Tuesday of the Month at 5pm – but may occasionally be adjusted. Bev 

will email a new link every month to Parents.  

 

    Mark your calendars!  

March 5 

Report Cards Home  

March 12 

Wear Green or Gold Day  

March 15-26 

Spring Break  

April 1 

Wacky Clothes day 

April 2nd  

Good Friday 

April 5th  

Easter Monday 

  April 19th  

Interim Report Cards 

April 21st 

Early dismissal 1:35 

 
*dates subject to change 
  

2020/21 executive 

Co-Chair: Tasha Gandevia 

Co-Chair: Cassie Buksh 

Vice-Chair: Jordan Wagner  

Secretary: Miriam Taylor 

Treasurer: Kasey Field 

DPAC: Tiffany Thompson 
 

Have an idea PAC should 

hear about?  
 

Email us: 

JamesArdielPAC@gmail.com 
 

Join us On Facebook: 

James Ardiel Parent Advisory 
Council Society  
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